
  

    

ANNUAL SAFEGUARDING 
TRAINING FOR GOVERNORS 

Date: Tuesday 10 September 2024 
Time: 6.00pm - 7.00pm (refreshments 5:45pm) 

Venue: The Earls High School, Furnace Lane, Halesowen, B63 3SL 

Trustees and governors are strongly encouraged to attend this session to meet the 
mandatory requirement for annual safeguarding training. The session will be led by 

Paul Ramage, Trust Safeguarding and Inclusion Leader, and will cover the most 
recent updates to Keeping Children Safe in Education.  

Please confirm your attendance through the form here 

https://forms.gle/xgSF8r3PSmECBGs69

